
 

 

 
Minutes 

Hamilton County Election Commission 
November 7, 2000 

 
 
Upon call duly made and notice given Chairman Williams called the meeting to order 
with all members present. 
 
Commissioner Lane made the motion that the Commission recess for the purpose of 
counting ballots cast in the November 7, 2000 election and proceed to adjourn, seconded 
by Commissioner Waller. 
 
Administrator Jackson brought up the Safety Department problem of those who thought 
they were registered through the Motor Voter program.  She has no idea where this will 
lead.  The Coordinator of Election notified us that we were to FAX all the information to 
them and they would check it out and sent the information back to this office and let us 
know weather to register the individual and let them vote.  Commissioner Lane said that 
he wanted it to be a matter of record that he is opposed to changing our method of 
registration and voting and he feels that it is wrong to take a persons word that they are a 
registered voter by Motor Voter.   
 
The precincts selected to be audited were East Chattanooga, Middle Valley, Glenwood, 
East Side, Hixson 1, Concord, Soddy Daisy North, Moccasin Bend, Ooltewah and 
Avondale.   
 
Chairman Williams asked Carolyn to get the Fax for each one that has called for Motor 
Voter and keep them in a safe with a lock and save every scrap of paper.  Commissioner  
Walden said he would like to know how many people got to vote as a result of this 
decision.  Commissioner Lane asked for a copy of all this material including the Faxes. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
There being no further business the meeting was duly and properly adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ida M. Cotter 
Secretary 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
Chairman L.C. “Huck” Williams 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Commissioner Bryan Lane 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Commissioner Tyrone Waller 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Commissioner Michael Walden 
 
 
 
 


